
 

 

BASD Enrollment Review Committee Minutes 

Education Center 

March 7, 2016 

 

In attendance: 

 

 Committee Members Present Administration 

  

 Jill Dennin – Chair Dr. Richard Faidley 

 Christine Neiman Robert Scoboria 

 Donna Usavage Paul Grenewald 

 Rob Caso 

 Steve Elsier 

 John Landino 

 David Lewis 

 Paul Stengle 

 Clay Breece 

  

 There were 10 members of the public in attendance. 

 

 

I. The meeting was called to order by Mrs. Dennin at 7:07 p.m. 

 

II. Pledge of Allegiance and moment of silence were completed. 

 

III. Mrs. Dennin welcomed everyone to the meeting, thanked the Board for the request to switch the 

format to Committee of the Whole and provided an overview of the Committee’s purpose and 

approved timeline. 

 

IV. Mr. Scoboria provided a summary of the information covered at the December 15, 2015 meeting and 

alerted members of the public that all materials and reports are on the BASD website. 

 

V. Mr. Scoboria and Mr. Grenewald, BASD Facilities Engineer, reviewed general information and 

significant capital projects for each of the seven elementary buildings. 

 

VI. Mr. Scoboria reviewed the current enrollment, projected enrollment, capacity and current usage of 

each school 

 

VII. Mr. Scoboria shared average class size for grades K-3 and 4-6 over the past 10 years. 

 

VIII. Board discussion took place.  Additional information was requested for subsequent meetings: 

 

 Average class size for surrounding /comparable school districts 

 Class size information by grade and school 

 Township/Attendance areas population trends and projections 

 Full Day Kindergarten information to be discussed at a Curriculum Committee 

Meeting 

 



 

 

IX. Mr. Scoboria and Mrs. Dennin will be attending parent organization meetings at each of the 

elementary schools in April/May 2016 to share information and gather input.  Feedback from these 

meetings will be shared at upcoming Enrollment Review Committee Meetings. 

 

X. Mr. Scoboria and Mrs. Dennin will schedule the next meeting. 

 

XI. Public Comment  

Mrs. Tonya Bauer shared a request for the committee to review the JHW/JHE attendance areas.  

Washington Elementary School is currently the only BASD elementary school with students who are 

assigned to both junior high schools. 

 

XII. Adjournment 

 Meeting was adjourned at 8:35 p.m. 


